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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1502 authorizes the State Board of Pharmacy to inspect an out-of-state licensed pharmacy. 

Further, the measure requires hospital pharmacies to maintain a technician-to-pharmacist ratio of 

no more than four to one. Pharmacies that conduct significant compounding are authorized to 

utilize up to two specialized technicians, who will not be counted towards the technician-to-

pharmacist ratio. Technicians must be supervised by a pharmacist at all times. 

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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